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Dear ESPES general secretary  
 
I wish to stand for election for the position of ESPES executive board member. 
 
I am currently the president of the WOFAPS , past president of IPEG ME chapter, and past 
president of EPSA. 
 
I have organized many workshops for training in pediatric MIS locally in Egypt, regionally in the 
middle east, and internationally. Creating links and collaboration between the ESPES and other 
association will be a great opportunity to  achieve the mission of ESPES of improving the level 
training of young surgeons and level of care of sick children.  
 
I have previously shared in the impressive activities of the ESPES including congresses and 
workshops as well as I have shared in writing the ESPES manual of Pediatric surgery. 
 
I would like to nominate the following ESPES members to support this application. 
Ciro Esposito  
Fabio Chiarenza 
	

 

Monday, March 15, 2021 


